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SEIU Local 73 Calls Out Country Club Hills 2nd Ward Candidate’s 
Misinformation on Election Day 

CHICAGO, IL – SEIU Local 73 has called out misinformation being distributed by 2nd 
Ward Alderperson candidate Vincent Lockett. Lockett’s election day flyer claims that 
“…since 2019, I have served as Union President of SEIU Local 73…” 

Dian Palmer is the President of SEIU Local 73 and has been since 2018. Mr. Lockett 
has previously served as a chapter president of our Argonne National Laboratory unit. 

SEIU Local 73 has endorsed Karen Walker for 2nd Ward Alderperson of Country Club 
Hills. 

“Karen Walker has a history of supporting working families in Country Club Hills,” said 
Dian Palmer, President of SEIU Local 73.  “As a longtime member who has actually 
served this union as a delegate, steward, and bargaining team member for Cook 
County, Karen Walker has earned our support in this election.” 

# # # 

SEIU Local 73 represents more than 35,000 workers, primarily in public service and 
publicly funded positions in school districts, municipalities, social service agencies, and 
many other job classifications in Illinois and Indiana. We are dedicated to improving the 
lives of workers and their families. 
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